
Leslie Leek

Athol Lodge No.74


24 October 2023

 

Dear Bro. Leslie, 


On behalf of the Association of Medical, University & Legal Lodges (AMULL), we 
thank you for your application and would like to warmly welcome your Lodge as a 
member. 


We look forward to welcoming your lodge and its members at our annual festival in 
2024. Details will be circulated in due course for this.


Please also contact our Charity Stewards (amull.charity@gmail.com) if you know of a 
student who might benefit from a bursary or hardship grant. 


Yours sincerely and fraternally, 





David K Williamson	 	 	 	 Nicholas Le Poidevin QC

President	 	 	 	 	 Chairman


15 July 2020 
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